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KFW’s 2017 Summer Residency Program 

June 11-17, 2017 
KFW’s 2017 Summer Residency Program invites applications from Kentucky women 
writers who wish to work closely with Writer-in-Residence George Ella Lyon to develop 
their artistic skills.  Four to six participants will have the opportunity for a week-long 
immersion in writing craft, voice development and community building.  Through this 
special Residency opportunity, Kentucky feminist literary artists will spend 7 days and 6 
nights at Hopscotch House to deepen their writing practice and consider strategies to 
expand the social change impact of their work. Selected residents will participate free of 
cost. Housing and a food stipend will be provided.   
For more information visit www.kfw.org/hophouse 
 

 
“Voice Lessons” 

with 
Writer-In-Residence 
George Ella Lyon 
Application deadline: 

March 3, 2017 
Notification sent by April 21 

 

Invitation from George Ella Lyon to “Voice Lessons” 
Do you ever feel like you can’t hear your own 
voice? Do you sometimes sense its presence but 
can’t bring it to the page? Do you struggle to 
believe in your words or to share them once 
they’re written? Are you looking for ways to 
ground your writing practice and to connect it 
with the larger community? Come to Hopscotch 
House for a week of workshops, writing time, 
individual conferences, communal meals, and 
outside rambles focused on finding, claiming, 


